
 
 

Messages of Condolence  
on the Passing of Speaker Joe Enook 
 
 
The Legislative Assembly of Nunavut and its Members greatly 

appreciate the many messages of sympathy that have been 

received from across the nation. 

 

A Book of Condolences is being hosted at the Legislative 

Assembly. Visitors to the Legislative Assembly are welcome to 

sign the book, which will be presented to the Enook Family. 

 

If you are unable to sign the Book of Condolences in person, 

expressions of sympathy may be sent by email to 

submissions@assembly.nu.ca.  

 

Messages may also be sent by post to: 

 

Messages of Condolence for the Enook Family 

c/o Office of the Legislative Assembly of Nunavut 

P.O. Box 1200, Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 

 

Thank you. 
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